NEW Bus timetable from 28th July 2019

Arriva buses will not run the 60 bus through the villages after the 28th July 2019. This is purely a commercial reason by Arriva. Red Rose will now run the 60 service through the villages. An urgent meeting was held with BCC on the 18th July to highlight the problems with the lack of peak buses to and from Buckingham. The following solution has been found. Whilst it does not solve all travel we are very lucky that BCC have funded the connecting service at peak times.

They will offer the £1 flat fare for Arriva ticket holders.

For those needing to travel to Buckingham from the villages:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Red Rose will run a peak time 60 service towards Aylesbury at 0724 from NM The Bell (0721 Granborough church) to arrive Whitchurch 0735 to catch a connecting X60 at 0742 from Whitchurch to arrive Tesco stop B Buckingham 0804 or high street 0811

Returning: The X60 1735 Buckingham high street (1742 Buckingham tesco) to arrive Winslow Avenue Road 1753. The connecting 60 bus leaves at 1800 Winslow Avenue Road.

The new timetable can be found on the BCC website  https://www.buckscc.gov.uk/
 
NB: The connection time between the X60 and 60 are only 7 minutes apart and so a back up plan should be arranged if there is a problem with connecting the two routes on a particular day. 
 
BCC will be reviewing and re-tendering this timetable next year and expect to keep this arrangement going until then, or until a better solution is found. 
 

